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Year 5s will be continuing to look  at 

journalistic writing and writing newspaper 

style reports. 

Year 6s will be starting work on The Arrival. 

Together we will be looking in more depth at 

our class story, Cosmic, and the skills of 

retrieval and inference. 

Spellings will be ible/able words. 

Year 5s will be looking Fractions, Decimals 

and Percentages. 

Year 6s will be  learning about Ratio and 

Proportion with a focus on using the 

Singapore bar method to solve problems. 

Together we will continue working on our  

Arithmetic skills .  

 

Please continue to complete  your 5 

Mathletics activities at home.  

 

 

 

 


